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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
March 4, 2019 
 
Mr. Ralph Bell 
Castle Rock Construction Company of Colorado, LLC 
6374 S Racine Circle 
Centennial, CO  80111 
 
Re: Technical Revision (TR-01) Approval, Strode Pit, Permit No. M-2019-002 
 
Dear Mr. Bell: 
 
On March 4, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 
submitted to the Division on February 19, 2019, addressing the following: 
 

Addition of on-site processing involving the screening and washing of material using a Jadair Water Clarifier 
 
The terms of TR-01 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-2019-002.  All other 
conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2019-002 remain in full force and effect. 
 
The Division has reviewed the change associated with TR-01 for impacts to the financial warranty and has determined 
that this change does not require an increase to the current reclamation liability. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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